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GENERAL SECRETARY:   					           
V. RAMESH
10th August, 2016.
To                                                                                                                                                  
All the Zonal General Secretaries,

Dear Comrade,
Re: Supreme Court disposes LIC’s review petition 
You are aware that the LIC had filed a review petition on the Supreme Court judgment dated 18.3.2015 regarding the absorption of temporary/badli employees under CGIT Award. Now the Hon’ble Supreme Court of India disposed off the review petition of LIC of India on 9th August 2016.  We immediately addressed a letter to the Chairman demanding the implementation of the direction of the Supreme Court without further loss of time.  We enclose the letter addressed to the Chairman for your information.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have already communicated through our letter dated 20th March, 2015 the role of AIIEA in CGIT. You are also aware that the Working Committee of AIIEA which met at Bhubaneswar in May 2015 passed a resolution demanding the LIC management to implement the direction of the Supreme Court of March, 2015.
You are aware that LIC through its notification in July 2015 invited applications from the eligible candidates covered under CGIT as per the direction of Hon’ble Supreme Court dated 18.3.2015.
In the above background, we request you to advise all our units to be alert on this issue and guide the candidates covered under CGIT.
With greetings, 
Comradely yours,


General Secretary.
Encl: Our letter addressed to Chairman, LIC.
image1.wmf

oleObject1.bin

